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Local Parish Mass Times St Peter’s English Martyrs St Augustine’s 

Saturday 6pm  6.30pm 

Sunday 9am 10.30am  5.30pm 9am 11am 

 
CURRICULUM INFORMATION 
The table below details what your child will be learning from Monday 

Year 
Group 

Maths English Science 

Reception Looking carefully at maths symbols to 
switch between '+' and '-' operations 

Writing a sequence of sentences  

Y1 Place Value Linked to Science  & DT Humans and Animals 

Y2 Maths Games  Charlie & Chocolate Factory  Plants  

Y3 Four Operations Pirate Poetry  Plants & Animals 

Y4 Four Operations Persuasive Writing  Living Things & Their Habitats 

Y5 Production Rehearsals 

Y6 Charlie and the Chocolate Factory Production Rehearsals 

 
PERFORMANCE DETAILS  
As mentioned in previous letters, KS2 will be performing on Thursday 9th July @ 6:30pm.  Everyone is welcome. Tickets are not required. All 
KS2 pupils are expected to return for this performance. 
5.45pm  Arrive and picnic on the field. PFA will also be selling refreshments. 
6.15pm  Children will line up and go to class to get dressed for the performance. 
6.30pm  Performance starts. 
 
All children in Year groups 3, 4 & 5 are welcome to wear a plain t-shirt of their choice from the following colours: purple, red, yellow or 
green. Please ensure this is brought into school with black trousers/leggings and black footwear in a named bag by Monday 6th July.  Thank 
you.  
 
SCHOOL VISION SERVICE 
Does your child have an eye problem that was identified by the School Vision Service, within the last 12 months? 
We are keen to hear from parents who would like to share their experiences of this service. Your feedback will be treated in complete 
confidence and will help us develop and make further improvements to this service. 
You can contact us by email on GLCCG.consultation@nhs.net, telephone 0300 421 1594, or fill in the short on- line survey at Survey - 
feedback/engagement   
 
GLOUCESTER FOODBANK UPDATE 
Thank you to all those who have contributed to our local charity, the Gloucester Foodbank, over the last year. For July, the whole school will 
have the opportunity to donate to this charity from MONDAY 6th July until FRIDAY 10th July. Please remember tinned, canned, packet food 
and toiletries are very gratefully received. Thank you for your continued support to show our children of St Peters how to LIVE LOVE and 
LEARN in our local community by helping those less fortunate than ourselves. 
 
GLOUCESTER SCHOOLS’ PARTNERSHIP ART CELEBRATION EXHIBITION AT BLACKFRIARS 
Last week, Year 5 children from our school set up a display at Blackfriars Priory to exhibit a range of artwork created by different classes 
over this academic year. On Friday 26

th
 June, a group of children from every year group visited the exhibition to admire and appreciate the 

range of artwork produced by our school and many other primary schools in Gloucester. They enjoyed comparing techniques, reading about 
how the children had made their art pieces and getting ideas for their own future creations. “It was great fun looking at all the art,” Oliver - 
1LD, “My favourite part was seeing 3D art like a tiger,” - Joe, 3RM. “It was amazing to see lots of different art from different schools in 
Gloucester!” - Bethany, 4CA. “The amazing pieces of art were inspirational!” - Isabella, 6JG. The children were impeccably behaved and the 
adults that accompanied them were very proud; many thanks to the parents/carers who helped on this visit. 
 
PARENTPAY 
Could we please remind all parents that dinner money accounts MUST remain in credit at all times in order for your child/children to have a 
school meal. Could we please ask that the current Year 6 pupils’ accounts be monitored by parents/carers to ensure there is no debt or 
monies left on the accounts by the end of the academic year. Many thanks. 
 
HEADLICE 
Could we please ask parents/carers to check children’s hair for headlice as a few cases have been reported to the school office. Thank you. 
 
MACMILLAN NURSES APPEAL 
Miss Sarah Jessop, our Senior Midday Supervisor, is making knitted dolls clothes to raise money for the Macmillan Nurses Appeal and is 
looking for any unwanted dolls. If you can help please could you bring them into the school office. Thank you. 
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RUGBY WORLD CUP, GLOUCESTER 
We would like to make you aware that Kingsholm Road will be closed 4 hours before and 2 hours after the Rugby World Cup Games being 
played in Gloucester. The dates are as follows:- 
Wednesday 23

rd
 September – Kick off 14.30h 

Friday 25
th

 September – Kick off 16.45h 
There will be some temporary traffic lights introduced 6 hours before kick-off. 
 
SUMMER SCHOOL – ADDITIONAL PLACES AVAILABLE  
From Monday August 3rd until Friday August 7th, we will be running a summer school from 9.30am until 3.00pm here at St. Peter's Catholic 
Primary.  The week's theme is Wizards, Potions and Spells and activities include circus skills, dance and drama, a mad scientist day, cookery, 
arts and crafts, computer workshops, forest school and multi-skills sports.   
Pupils in receipt of the Pupil Premium have all been invited to attend, but there are some additional places left. The charge for the week will 
be £50 per child and includes all activities.  You will need to provide your child with a packed lunch every day.  Should you wish your child to 
attend, please complete a form in Reception along with a cash or cheque payment for £50 (payments will not be accepted via parent pay). 
Places will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.  If you have any further questions please speak to Mrs Osborne-Jones.   
 
PFA USED UNIFORM SALE 
The PFA will be holding a used uniform sale after school next Wednesday, 8

th
 July. 

 
200 CLUB WINNERS 
1

st
 Prize   Mrs T English 

2
nd

 Prize                    Mrs A Sparey 
3

rd
 Prize   Mrs J Cooney 

Cheques can be collected from the school office from Monday. 
 
ST PETER’S UNDER 5’s HOLIDAY CLUB 
The dates for the Holiday Club are as follows:- 
July – 21

st
, 22

nd
, 23

rd
, 28

th
, 29

th
 and 30

th
 

August – 4
th

, 5
th

 and 6
th

  
Opening times – 8.30am – 5.30pm 
Prices - £18 for a full day and £12 for half a day (Discount for siblings) 
If you are interested could you please contact Clare on 07824 118097 or call into Playgroup 
 
HOUSE POINTS (to 2

nd
 July 2015) 

Weekly Totals Cumulative Totals 

Wind 113 Fire 1223 

Fire 100 Wind 1200 

Water 93 Earth 1068 

Earth 87 Water 1068 

 
 DINNER MENU W/C 6

th
 JULY 

Monday Ham & Pineapple Pizza Cheese & Tomato Pizza Jacket Potato with Tuna Tuna Mayo 

Tuesday Spaghetti Bolognese Savoury Pin Wheel  Jacket Potato with Beans Cheese 

Wednesday Roast Turkey Mediterranean Flan Jacket Potato with Cheese 
& Salad 

Egg & Cress 

Thursday Chicken Meatballs with 
Rice 

Vegetarian Chilli with Rice Jacket Potato with Beans Turkey 

Friday Breaded Fish  Roasted Vegetable Baguette Egg Salad Egg Mayo 

 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Weds 8
th

 July  Y6 High School Information Evening  

Thurs 9
th

 July  Picnic and Production 6.30pm 

Mon 13
th

 July  Sports Day 

Tues 14
th

 July  Reserve Sports Day 

Wed 15
th

 July  Whole School  End of Year Mass 10.00am 

Fri 17
th

 July  SCHOOL FINISHES AT 1.00PM 

Thurs 3
rd

 Sept Whole School  New Academic Year  8.40am 

 
 
 
Carol Baron 
Headteacher 


